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Happy New Year to you all.  

Today we were at the Youth Convention in the Diocese, with well 

over 1000 young people attending. We were encouraged to be, 

“strong warriors for God.” Retired Archbishop Henry Orombi, went 

on to say, we should be fit, ready for action, have our equipment 

(armour) in good working order, know who your enemy is and be 

prepared to jump over every obstacle put in your way. 

This was a good challenge to us as we begin this New Year. 

We are amazed how God is spurring us on to be more involved with young people and to 

respond to local needs with appropriate action. 

It has been a concern of David’s that many young people do not want to be involved with 

farming. They want an education in order to get an office job and leave the land. This year 

he wants to inspire some young men and women how essential and valuable farming is to 

the nation of Uganda. He has been invited to start a young farmers club at one of the 

primary schools, and have lessons as well as demonstrations for the young people 

It has been on Heather’s heart for some time the plight of young 

girls in the community, many of them are getting pregnant before 

they are 14 years of age. This year the health and women’s 

department are working together to start a “Daughters of the King” 

programme for teenage girls. This will be a discipleship and life skills 

programme. They are writing the curriculum at present and will 

launch the programme in March in 4 parishes. 

Many of the people who were evacuated from South Sudan over Christmas have gone to 

Kampala and some are preparing to return to South Sudan. Keep praying for peace and 

stability in this young country. Praise Jesus we were able to give them support and 

hospitality over this period of insecurity for them. 

Much love in Jesus 

David & Heather 


